
Minutes from Norman Chamber of Commerce 
Annual Banquet 

April 23, 2015 
6:00 p.m. 

 
The City Council attended the Norman Chamber of Commerce Banquet at Embassy Suites Hotel 
located at 2501 Conference Drive on April 23, 2015, at 6:00 p.m.  Notice of the event was posted 
at the Municipal Building at 201 West Gray 48 hours prior to the event.  Although this event was 
not a regularly scheduled meeting of the Council, a quorum was present; therefore, a summary of 
the meeting was recorded as required by the Open Meeting Act.   
 
Presentation of awards and recognitions were given by the Norman Chamber of Commerce; the 
upcoming 2015-2016 Chamber of Commerce initiatives were outlined; and yearly achievements 
by Chamber members were announced.  Presentations were given by the Executive Director of 
the Norman Chamber of Commerce, the current Board President, and incoming Board President.  
 
 
City Council Members in Attendance: 
• Kyle Allison (Ward 8) 
• Robert Castleberry (Ward 3) 
• Greg Heiple (Ward 1) 
• Stephen Holman (Ward 7) 
• Jerry Lang (Ward 6) 
• Mayor Cindy Rosenthal 
 
City Staff in Attendance: 
• Steve Lewis, City Manager 
• Jeff Bryant, City Attorney 
• Terry Floyd, Development Coordinator 
• Sara Kaplan, Retail Marketing Coordinator 
 
 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 
 
_________________________________  ________________________________ 
City Clerk      Mayor 


